
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
19 October 2021 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Scholastic Book Club 
 
Our Latest Scholastic Book Club is up and running! 
 
Year 7 Students will have a Scholastic book flyer in their bags.  
 
To browse and place your order, go to http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-martins-cm13 
 
Every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club will earn 25p in Scholastic rewards for St Martin’s 
School Library. 
 
Please place orders by Monday 25 October 2021. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Peters 
Librarian 
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